
Job Offer Letters
In  the  case  Vaugh  v.  Workers’  Compensation  Appeal  Board
(Carrara Steel Erectors), the court decided that an employer’s
job-offer  letter  does  not  have  to  explicitly  state  the
activities  to  be  performed  upon  returning  to  work,  if  a
capability  chart  is  attached.  However,  the  work-capability
chart must provide assurances that the work is within the
necessary modifications needed for claimant.
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